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Christmas Concert 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The annual Burke Ward Christmas Concert will be performed by students from special education classes, 
kindergarten and stage 1 on Tuesday 5 December 2023. Families are invited to attend the performance 
which will commence at 12:30pm in the school hall.  
 
Students will have an opportunity to perform a dress rehearsal on Monday 4 December in front of students 
in years 3-6.  This year’s concert is called “Christmas in Australia”.  
 
Please check the list below to see what your child’s class need to bring in (labelled in a bag)  
by Thursday 30 November 2023.  
 

Paalam 
(Miss Callaway) 

Girls: black tights or bike shorts, Christmas shirt in any colour and sandals.  

Boys: black shorts and Christmas shirt in any colour.  

Mawi 
(Mr Laity) 

Girls and boys: black shorts and singlet of any colour. 
Optional: country style hat (eg Akubra, straw hat, etc) 

 

Parlampa 
(Miss Laucirica) 

Girls: bike shorts (any colour), white Christmas shirt and sandals.  

Boys: black shorts and Christmas shirt in any colour.   

Mirica 
(Ms Aldous) 

Girls and boys: black shorts and Christmas shirt in any colour. 
Optional: cap any colour 

 

Karkarla & Kampuka 
(Mrs Pascoe & Ms Oyston) 

Girls and boys: black shorts and a singlet in any colour.   

 
If you have any issues about costumes, please see your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
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